
 

 
February 15, 2019 
 
Colorado Oil and Gas Conservation Commission 
1120 Lincoln Street, Suite 801 
Denver, Colorado 80203 
 
RE:  Operator Certification – Rule 306.e.(5)  
    
Rio LC Pad 
NWNW Section 6, Township 1S, Range 67W 
 
 
Dear Director: 
 
Great Western Operating Company, LLC hereby certifies to the Director that compliance to Rule 306.e.(5) has been 
accomplished.    
 

1. The pre-application notification, Rule 305.a.(2) was sent to the Building Unit owner on 08/21/2018 
2. The OGLA notification, Rule 305.c.(1) was sent to the building unit owner/ surface owner: 8/21/2018 
3. The Buffer Zone notification, Rule 305.c.(2) was sent to the building unit owner on 11/5/2018 
4. Comments provided to the COGCC, LGD or Operator:  We had an individual make a comment with a 

concern about the location of the pad.  We resolved the issue by inviting them to our neighborhood 
meeting in order to discuss their concerns and get any questions answered by our staff in attendance.   The 
individual did not attend.   

5. Meetings requested and documentation:  On Wednesday, December 12th, we held a neighborhood meeting 
for all individuals within ½ a mile of location.  We had several disciplines within the company attend and 
were available to answer any questions and concerns from anyone who attended the meeting.  
 

Great Western Operating Company, LLC, respectfully certifies that we have complied with Rule 306.e.  
 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Linsey Jones 
 
Linsey Jones 
Regulatory Analyst 
Great Western Operating Company, LLC 

 
1001 17th Street 

Suite 2000 
Denver, Colorado 80202 

  

 
 


